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Across

1 What was the surname 
of the American 
politician who was 
notorious for his 
sensational charges of 
communist subversion 
in high government 
circles in the 1950s? 
(8)

7 What name is given to 
the flat expanded part 
of a leaf as 
distinguished from the 
petiole? (5)

8 What was the name of 
the ship that carried the 
the English Separatists 
(better known as the 
Pilgrims) from England 
to Plymouth, 
Massachusetts in 1620? 
(9)

9 By what name is the 
high explosive 
trinitrotoluene usually 
known? (3)

10 What name is given to 
the burrow or home of 
a badger? (4)

11 Which son of Anchises 
and Aphrodite was the 
defender of Troy and 
hero of Virgil's Aeneid? 
(6)

13 See 2 Down

14 In Greek mythology, 

which nymph was 
transformed into a 
laurel tree to escape the 
amorous Apollo? (6)

17 What name is given to 
a light meal served late 
in the evening? (6)

18 What is the surname of 
the 41st and 43rd 
presidents of the USA? 
(4)

20 The Beastie Boys, Run 
DMC, De La Soul and 
LL Cool J are all 
exponents of which 
genre of African-
American music? (3)

22 Which 18th century 
French chemist was 
known as the father of 
modern chemistry? (9)

23 Which  crown-like 
jewelled headdress is 
worn by women on 
formal occasions? (5)

24 What name is given to 
something given 
voluntarily or beyond 
obligation usually for 
some service? (8)

Down

1 Which acute 
contagious disease, 
characterised by 
inflammatory swelling 
of the  salivary glands, 

is also known as 
ep idemic parotitis? (5)

2/13A Which giant glass-
and-iron exhibition hall 
in Hyde Park, London, 
housed the  Great 
Exhibition of 1851? 
(7,6)

3 What name is often 
applied to a very small 
brook? (4)

4 Derived from the Old 
French for 'to hoist', 
what name is given to a 
large rope for towing, 
mooring, or securing a 
ship? (6)

5 Daddy Cool, Boy From 
New York City and 
Duke of  Earl were all 
UK top 10 hits for 
which British doo-wop 
group? (5)

6 The leaves of which 
cultivated plant 
(Lactuca sativa) are 
often eaten in salads? 
(7)

7 Which Scottish village 
includes the royal 
residence of Balmoral 
Castle and is home to 
the most prestigious 
Highland Games? (7)

12 What is the medical 
name for the shoulder 
blade? (7)

13 Which Latin phrase 
means 'proportionately 
according to an exactly 
calculable factor (as 
share or liability)'? 
(3,4)

15 See 19

16 Which large, 
semiaquatic, 
herbivorous rodent that 
has webbed hind feet 
and a broad flat scaly 
tail, constructs dams 
and partially 
submerged lodges? (6)

17 Which small European 
herring is also called a 
brisling? (5)

19/15 Erik Weisz was the 
real name of which 
famous American  
magician noted for his 
sensational escape 
acts? (5,7)

21 Which Italian 
automobile company 
was founded by 
Agnelli, Giovanni in 
1899? (4)


